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I strongly oppose SB210. 

 

Oregon's vote by mail system has worked exceptionally well for a long time. It saves 

counties and the state money. It is safe and encourages greater civic engagement. It 

is convenient for working parents, elderly, handicapped, college students, executives 

... everyone! 

 

I strongly encourage the committee to vote NO on SB210. 


